
 

Public Affairs Committee  
Minutes – September 15th, 2021 

 

The BNA recognizes the importance of allowing members to express themselves on matters of community interest. All discussions are to be 

relevant to the issue and respectfully presented with civility, kindness, dignity and good taste, in turn, andfree of interruptions. 

www.beaverdale.org  www.facebook.com/beaverdaleneighborhood 

In Attendance 

Don Piper, Brent Millis, Bill Gray, Mike McCarthy, Michelle Rich, Sasha Kamper 

Items Discussed 

BNA Quarterly Meeting – Nov 9th 

Recap 

BNA Quarterly Meeting agenda 

Group discussed ideas to field more participation at Quarterly meetings. One thought was to coordinate 
with the BNA Newsletter to ensure Quarterly meetings make those mailings.  
 
We plan to have 3 speakers at the Nov 9th meeting 

• Fareway Grocery Store – Bill Gray will reach out to contact 

• Saint’s Restaurant replacement – Bill Gray will reach out to contact 

• Des Moines Public Works – Bill Gray will reach out to contact 
 
With Public Works speaker, we would like a reminder on snow removal and mowing to be presented. 
Prior to the Nov 9th meeting the group decided they would reach out to Beaverdale churches to see if 
there are any groups (i.e. Boy Scouts) that would be willing to assist folks that cannot shovel their 
sidewalks or mow their lawn. 
 
Don Piper will contact Holy Trinity and First Church of the Open Bible 
Sasha Kamper will contact Westminster    
 

Next meeting scheduled for Wednesday October 20th 
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